
Light Explorers Minute (6-8 years old) Yearly Meeting 2023 

 

We are the Light Explorers: Over the weekend we were thinking about Truth and Joy. 

We wanted to have a safe, quiet place so we built quite a big Den made from 

bamboo, rope, and fabric. In the den we had boxes, pillows, books, and fairy lights.  

On Saturday afternoon, on a hunt for Truth in nature, we went to the library to look at 

old drawings of plants and animals and we learnt a lot about books from the past. 

We coloured in animal pictures and folded animal origami and did some creative 

writing. Back in our room we made the animals and characters move with stop 

motion animation. Playing fantastic parachute games with the spiritual adventurers 

was fun and some of us popped through the middle of the parachute. 

On Sunday we went to All Together Worship where we coloured a picture of a house 

and drew the things that make us feel safe and joyful. In our room we started our 

session together with reading, drawing, colouring, and playing games. We built the 

things we would like to see from Lego and playdough and worked together.  For 

snack we had biscuits, oranges and loads of apples and juice. After lunch we went to 

the park and played in the sun. Some played football and some built a den. 

On Monday morning after listening to Giraffes Can’t Dance, we made our own kind 

of music with instruments and had a joyful time dancing and drumming. 

In our epilogues we danced like circles in the night and blew amazing bubble 

mountains. We will go home having had lots of fun together and made lots of new 

friends.  

  

  


